
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of May 1, 2018  

 
Members Present                                                             Members Absent 

Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                     Randy Bock  
Bill Moore- Secretary                                                        
Mike Bledsoe                                                    
Patricia Edgecomb                                           
David Garceau    
Pat Triplett (on Telephone) 
Ed White -Alternate 
Joseph Whitley- Council Rep 
 
Nancy Avery, KB Town Clerk was in attendance  
                                                                                          

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:03PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Minutes from April 3rd Meeting was approved 8 to 0. Motion made by Bill, seconded by David.  
 
Public Input 

None 
 
Old Business  

a. Adopt-a- Beach Update- Pat T reported 9 sections of the Beach are covered and the remaining 8 
are pending 

b. Pat T also reported a decapitated Chicken was found between L & M Streets 
c. Signage update 

• Signs are being assembled by the Town as we speak. 

• Being installed using 6 x6 posts.  Recommendation made to change mounting screws from 
Phillips to Hex head screws making them harder to remove 

• CAMA Permit pending. Letter has been sent to adjacent neighbors of the proposed sign 
placements. Expect permit in about 10 days. Installation to follow 

• Once installed sponsorship will be addressed at the following meeting 
d. Revised SLAP Brochure 

• David Garceau handed out a 1st draft of the new tri fold handout.  

• Suggestions were made for improvement 

• David reported obtaining a price to print and deliver at $185/1000 or $292/2500. Price 
includes folding and printing on 100 weight paper 

• David indicated he would work on the revisions of the tri fold for the next meeting 
e. Kure Beach Ocean Life Project 

• Dennis suggested we split the proposed program and in 2019 offer an educational program 
sponsored by this group but approved by the Council. The actual turtle watch to remain at 
this time with the Pleasure Island Turtle Project 

• It was pointed out by Joseph and Nancy, Turtle Watch was a requirement to continue the 
Corps of Engineers beach replenishment program. 

• It was decided Joseph would speak to Council for their input. Dennis would speak with the 
PI turtle Group. Bill would work on Goals and objectives for a separate program. David 
would also help with the preparation for the proposed program. 



New Business 

 

• Bill mentioned he was meeting with CAMA that Friday to seek approval on a new 
plan for sandbags at Ocean Dunes 

• Bill also mentioned he was going on front of the Town P & Z commission to discuss 
issues with Propane tanks on the Ocean Side of ocean front structures 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:20PM    
 
  
    

Respectfully submitted 
Bill Moore 
Secretary 


